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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    
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Daniel Camara-Fouafang	 Isla F

George Patterson Coyne 	 Harriett M

Ben Shepherd	 Bobby T

Oscar Sadler	 Ava M

Ayva Hayes	 Melody E

Isla Wickham	 Harrison B

Phoebe Dickson	 Francesca B

Meela Patterson Coyne	 Lola C	

Joseph Taylor	 Destiny C
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Thanks again everyone for another splendid week in school. There is only one more 
week left now before half term (not too sure where that went?!) and everyone 
continues to work hard in all that they do. Don’t forget - we have our PTA Valentines 

disco to look forward to next week too which will be a great opportunity to dance, play 
games, eat some treats and celebrate the last week of school before the break. I for one am 
looking forward to hearing all about what I am sure will be another enjoyable week ahead.

Year 4, 5 and 6 Will be taking part in a day trip 
to the Liverpool World Museum on Tuesday 
21st March. A separate letter has been sent to 
you providing further information and details 
regarding this visit.

Oak class assembly will be on Thursday 
16th March at 2.30pm. Parents and carers are 
welcome to come and watch what we are sure 
will be a fabulous showcase of learning. All 
assemblies take place in the school hall and 
arrivals will be via the main entrance.

Well done to our youngest year group Reception, who 
delivered a super learning assembly for all of those who 
could make this yesterday. The children spoke beautifully well 
and did not seem phased at all by presenting to an audience. 
What a delightful treat it was!

Year 2 had a fabulous time at Burwardsley this 
week and being the superstars that they are, 
they didn’t let their tiredness defeat them as 
they ploughed through Thursday and Friday 
here in school with their usual eagerness and 
willingness to learn. Staff can similarly be 
applauded and wrapped up the week with their 
usual vigour and I think an extra coffee or two 
may have helped!




